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For the attention of Ms K. Georgieva,  
Vice-President of the European Commission 

 

No child left behind 

 

Dear Vice-President Georgieva, 

 

On 11th October on your Facebook profile, you once again reaffirm your support in 
favour of the rights of the children.  

We, as Association of Parents for the Nurseries/Kindergardens and After-School 
Daycare of the European institutions in Brussels, take the occasion to remind you 
of the unacceptable situation many parents serving the European institutions 
experience because they do not have a place for their children in the nurseries 
and after-school Daycare of the institutions.  

A petition was signed and a letter from U4U was sent to you earlier this year to ask 
you to take immediate action. Up to now, no reaction was received from your 
side. May we ask you again if and when you intend to implement the 'No Child 
Left Behind' Policy as you have complete and decisive powers as Commissioner for 
budget and human resources? This will be a clear sign that you take action where 

 

https://www.facebook.com/KristalinaGeorgieva/photos/a.166042850096923.39956.120452521322623/1295255343842329/?type=3
http://u4unity.eu/document2/nochild20160715.pdf


you can be really efficient in delivering concrete results and the best way to prove 
you do care about the well-being of children and the staff of the European 
institutions. 

We would be available to meet you at your best convenience should you want to 
discuss concrete proposals from the Association of Parents. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Pénélope Vlandas  
President 

Katia de Sousa 
Vice-President 

Sylvia Tsvetkova 
Vice-President 

 


